
Standing Committee Summary 

March 19, 2025 Meeting 

At our March meeting, we tabled the appointment of the Diocesan Finance Committee to the 
April meeting. 

We received notices from around the church regarding the status of clergy members, and discussed 
the letter that will go out to Wardens with regard to rules and procedures for encumbering 
properties. 

We also discussed the need for representatives from two parishes to attend CCD training in 
August.  

 


